Selectmen's Meeting, Monday, March 8, 1993

Meeting called to order at 7:00 PM Present: Phil Dwight, Chairman, Dave Boule', Mike Oldershaw, Betty Shaw, Secretary.

Bob Flanders, Town Moderator discussed the warrant articles and decisions were made as to who would move each article.

Dave set Thursday at 11:00 AM for a fair hearing.

Selectmen will request a valuation report from the police chief on one of his officers who has completed the six months probation period.

Phil Germain showed the selectmen a design he did for the shelter at ARTS.

The warrant for the collection of yield taxes on the Beisel property was signed. Selectmen also signed the supplemental Intent to cut for the Bean property on Brown Road.

Dave moved to accept the minutes of March 1. Second, Mike. So moved.

The tenants on Jameson Ave. will be advised to secure tenants insurance.

A property owner had been advised to move two trailers from his property. After speaking to the owner's attorney and since the weather conditions made it difficult to move them in the allotted time, the Selectmen have agreed to grant an extension. The owner will be notified he must remove them no later than May 1, 1993.

Meeting adjourned 8:50

ems